
Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering 

Kumira, Chattogram-4318, Bangladesh. 

 

Urgent Notice 

This is to notify to all the students of the dept. of EEE who did not attend the final 

exams of 21.06.2022 that, the exams will be held on 19/08/2022 (Friday) as per the 

decision of IIUC competent authority. Students who are interested to attend the 

exam will have to fulfill the following conditions:  

1. Each student needs to submit hand written applications individually 

addressing to Pro-VC through proper channel. 

2. Each student needs to submit special exam form individually. 

3. Students have to give pledge/oath from individually provided by the Pro-VC 

office. 

4. Students have to pay special exam fee Tk. 3000 individually for each special 

examination. 

5. Pay slip of Tk.3000/- have to attached with the application.  

Students have to submit the application with the above mentioned documents on or 

before 16th August, 2022. No students will be allowed beyond the process.  Class 

representatives are requested to collect all applications and submit to the office by 

16th August, 2022. 

Date/Time 
Morning 

9.30AM-12.00PM 

Evening 

2:30PM-5.00PM 

19/08/2022 

(Friday) 

CSE-1205 Computer Programming II  

MATH-2409Mathematics-IV 

 

EEE-3607 Solid State Devices 

 

 
Dr. Sikder Sunbeam Islam  

Associate Professor and Chairman 

Dept. of EEE, IIUC 


